
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL#: BRN.RFP 2024-01
For Qualified Environmental Professional in 2024
The Native Village of Napaimute is soliciting bids for qualified contractors to provide qualified environmental professional services, for 8 months of 2024 based out of Aniak Ak. See the Napaimute website at: http://napaimute.org/ for the full ITB, or contact Joe Kameroff at (907)-676-0442, Napaimute.brownfields@gmail.com for additional information. 



